
 

 

 

23 February 2024 
 
World Book Day 
Thursday 7th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We will be celebrating World Book Day this year on Thursday 7th March 2024. Various reading activities will 
be taking place during day including guessing the masked reader, performing poetry and creating art work 
linked to poetry.  
 
On this day, we are asking children to come to school either dressed in pyjamas or dressed as their 
favourite book character. Please can children bring their favourite story to share with their class on this day 
too.  
 
We look forward to sharing your child’s favourite books with us.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Smithard 
Vice Principal 
 


